
  

Domino’s Pizza, Inc. Statement on Political Contributions and Lobbying 

Domino’s does not have a political action committee (PAC) and does not currently use company funds for 

direct political contributions. The Company is a member of trade associations and coalitions that 

represent a broad spectrum of views on industry and policy issues that generally align with our long-term 

strategic priorities. We believe that we have effective policies in place to ensure the appropriate oversight 

and disclosure of our political and lobbying activities, including compliance with applicable disclosure 

laws. 

 


